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Allen D. Roos, Project Manager
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
100 West Hunter Avenue
Maywood, NJ 07607

Re:  Notification of Final Status Survey of Roads
Wayne Interim Storage Site
Wayne Township, Passaic County

Dear Mr. Roos:

Thank you for your August 4, 2004 letter notifying the New Jersey Department of
Environmental Protection (NJDEP) that the United States Army Corps of Engineers
was implementing a Final Status Survey of the suspected contaminated soils beneath the
intersection of Black Oak Ridge and Pompton Plains Cross Roads. We received the
letter on August 10, 2004. We look forward to receng the Final Status Survey Report
when it is completed. \/.

If you have any questions regarding this letter; you may contact me at (609) 633-1494,

Sincerely,
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Donna L. Gaffigan, Case Manager
Bureau of Case Management
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